Jeffrey Adams

From: Monica Gorman <mogorman@hevanet.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 10:42 PM

To: Jeffrey Adams

Subject: Forest Lawn Rd. Wetland

Dear Mr. Adams

| would like you to know of my concern about the proposed development of the wetland at the beginning of Forest
Lawn Rd.

Cannon Beach is in need of small places like this to protect important habitat for plants and animals. Taking away one of
the few remaining wetlands in Cannon Beach doesn’t make this city better. Please leave the wetland alone.

Thanks.

Monica Gorman

Sent from my iPhone



